

Peak District Local Access Forum

On: Thursday 6 June 2019

At: Longshaw

Agenda

Start: 10.00 am

1	Apologies	
2	Minutes from the last meeting, 14 March 2019	
3	Matters Arising <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Peak District Charity and Mend our Mountains• Monsal Trail and Interest in reopening a railway• Spirit of Kinder Event	Sarah Slowther Charlotte Gilbert Roly Smith
4	Access Report <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Peak District NPA property disposals	Sue Smith, Bob Berzins, John Thompson
5	Derbyshire Derwent Catchment Partnership (presentation)	Scott McKenzie / Ben Seal
6	National Trust Active Outdoor Provider Scheme (AOPS) (Presentation)	Katherine Clark
7	Rights of Way Improvement Plan for Derbyshire - Update Report (including Sub Group meetings)	Gill Milward
8	National Park Management Plan Delivery Updates	John Thompson Bob Berzins
9	Green Lanes Warden Initiative	Sgt James Shirley Derbyshire Police
10	Members' feedback including: Regional Chairs meeting on 25 th March and Natural England – Notes and updates Pennine Bridleway	Bob Berzins Charlotte Gilbert
11	Any Other Business	
12	Date and venue of next meeting 19th September and 5th December 2019 at Aldern House	

Close: 1pm

Lunch: 1pm

*Background papers available